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Dress up day – Morning of Monday 23rd July 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Monday 23rd July is ‘Dress Up Day’ for Reception classes. This dress up day links with 

our topic for Term 6 ‘Superheroes’. We suggest that children dress up as their favourite 

Superhero character; they may wish to dress up in a costume or wear something simpler, such 

as a mask, cape, hat or t-shirt.  

If your child wishes, they can select something from our dressing up box instead of bringing it 

in from home. Or your child may choose not to dress up if this is what they prefer, just let us 

know!  

In addition to this, in the morning, we will have a few fun and games on the playground and / 

or field (depending on the weather). Please can you provide a named paper plate of ‘healthy 

foods’ for your child only, e.g. apple, banana, raisins, etc. (Please cover with Clingfilm).  No 

chocolate or sweets please. We will ensure that they take their water bottle out with them. 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.  

Thank you in advance for your participation. 

Kind regards, Mrs Hunt (Early Years Lead Teacher) 
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 Graduation – Afternoon of Monday 23rd July 2018 

We would like to invite you to attend your child’s end of year Graduation on Monday 23rd July 

2018 at 1.30pm. Please arrive at the white doors entrance. A member of the Early Years team 

will greet you and show you to the large hall where the ceremony will take place. 

Please bring your camera and tissues!  

There will be more information regarding the sale of professional photographs taken by 

‘Cheeky George Productions’.  

 

 


